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Memorandum 
TO:  Oneida Business Committee  
 
FROM: Brooke Doxtator, Boards, Committees and Commissions Supervisor on 

behalf of the Environmental Resources Board 
 
DATE:  August 4, 2025 
 
RE:  Oneida Environmental Resources Board FY-2025 3rd Quarter Report 

 

The Government Administrative Office is asking the Oneida Business Committee to 
accept this memorandum in place of the Oneida Environmental Resource Board FY-
2025 3rd Quarter Report. 
 
Membership: 
ERB consists of nine (9) members. There are currently nine (9) vacancies with three (3) year 
terms.  
 
Background:  
 On September 28, 2022, the OBC made a motion to accept the Environmental, 

Health, Safety, Land, and Agriculture Environmental Resource Board assessment; to 
recommend the dissolution the Environment Resource Board; and to direct Chief 
Counsel to bring back a report in 45 days on actions that need to take place in order 
to complete the dissolution of the Environmental Resource Board including 
amendments to laws and addressing any background material.  

 On December 7, 2022, the Legislative Operating Committee added several laws to 
the Active Files List to addresses amendments needed for the dissolution of the 
Environmental Resources Board and transition of responsibilities 

 


